Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 9:21 AM

To: ‘LeBeau, Jennifer'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: UPS Oakland Fuel Leak Case RO315 UPS 8400 Pardee Drive, Oakland Extension
Request

Jennifer,

Your extension request for the subject fuel leak case is approved. The revised submittal date is January 9, 2015.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: LeBeau, Jennifer [mailto:Jennifer.LeBeau@arcadis-us.com]

Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 3:26 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Devery, Hugh

Subject: UPS Oakland Fuel Leak Case RO315 UPS 8400 Pardee Drive, Oakland Extension Request

Good Afternoon Mr. Nowell,

Due to holiday season, ARCADIS on behalf of UPS, is requesting an extension to your email correspondence requesting a
technical comment response to the Free Product Delineation Work Plan. We request the new due date be January 9,
2015.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Jennifer

Jennifer Halcomb-LeBeau, P.G., CPM | Staff Geologist | Jennifer.LeBeau@arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 1000 Cobb Place Blvd., Bldg. 500-A | Kennesaw, GA 30144
D. 404.952.1618 | F. 770.428.4004
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